
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: August 6, 2018 
 
To: Priests 
 
From:  Mary Anne Castranio, Executive Editor, The Georgia Bulletin 
  
Re: Spiritual Leaders Needed for Pilgrimages 

           
 
The Georgia Bulletin is looking for priests who are willing to travel with our 
pilgrimage groups, as the newspaper sponsors several trips each year.  
 
If you like to travel and enjoy interacting with others on a spiritual journey, 
please contact me at editor@georgiabulletin.org.  
 
We are currently seeking a priest who speaks Spanish for our spring trip to 
Mexico. 
 
Thank you. 
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